
School Council Meeting – 28/11/18 

Minutes 

In attendance 
Mr Wood 
Mrs Griffiths 
Mr Machin 

Y2 
Rebecca 
Bailey 

Y3 
Mia 
Liam 

Y4 
Julia 
Declan 

Y5 
Kieran 
Ebony 

Y6 
Layla 
Lucas 

OPAL We further discussed the resources we want to buy for OPAL. 
We went outside and looked at where we might be able to put things and then we looked in 
the container. We looked at what resources we have and where they will be stored. 
Mr Machin talked through how the container is going to have new doors put on it and some 
shelving installed which will make things much easier. 
We discussed changes to which areas the children will be able to access. 
The children will be able to access the EYFS outdoor area at lunchtime from tomorrow. 
In response to requests from school council for an area where children can safely balance and 
practice some gymnastics, the children will also be able to use the EYFS area on the side of 
school with the green flooring and balance bar. 
 
We ran out of time to discuss any further issues. 

 

Agenda for next meeting – 12/12/18 

OPAL Update on resources. 
 
Look at large apparatus online 
 
 

Reading partner classes  
 
 
 
 

Clubs  
 
 
 
 
 

 


